- RE: Contact info
S Brian.Taffora@milwcnty.com 11/12/2012 08:43 AM
This message has been forwarded.

Hi Brian,

I wanted to follow up with you on a couple of items we discussed a few weeks
ago.

1. Regarding the Park East, I spoke to the Secretary's Office and they would
prefer the land continued to be offered via a public bid process per FHWA
rules and regulations. This would allow for a competitive bid process and
allow everyone to have a fair and equal opportunity to acquire the land.

2. Please contact Carrie Cox in our Office of General Counsel regarding the
Zoo Interchange and the continued discussion about DOT's land acquisitions.
She has been involved from the beginning on this process with Milwaukee County
and would bring a larger overview of the properties. I know she has been
working with Alan Marcuvitz as well so she will be familiar with the
discussion. If you need her contact information let me know.

Thanks and please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Regards............ John

From: Brian.Taffora@milwecnty.com [Brian.Taffora@milwenty.com]
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 8:56 AM

To: Fandrich, John - DOT

Subject: Contact info

John,

Thanks again for your time on Friday afternoon.

Brian Taffora

Director, Economic Development

Milwaukee County Executive Office

901 North 9th Street Courthouse Room 306
Milwaukee, WI 53233

414.278.4211
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